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December 2, 2019
Dr. Brendan Browne
Executive Superintendent

Learning Centres 2 and 3
Dear Brendan,
During the 2019-20 school year, I would ask you to focus on leading Learning Centres 2 and 3 by:
· Leading, mentoring and coaching Superintendents’ leadership in support of student achievement, equity, and well-being;
· Effectively supporting Superintendents’ leadership of and responsibility for effective school improvement processes in school communities; 
· Monitoring progress in each Learning Network and Learning Centre with a focus on the achievement of the five key commitments in the MYSP;

· Resolving complex issues successfully through partnering, where appropriate, Learning Centre and Central Staff leadership in support of shared solutions and collaborative partnerships;

· Fostering effective, collaborative, and responsible relationships between Trustees, Superintendents, and Principals;

I ask that you collaborate intentionally and strategically with the following colleagues in order to continue with the effective implementation and monitoring of the Learning Centres:

· Executive Superintendents Sandy Spyropoulos, Learning Centres 1 and 4; Jim Spyropoulos, Human Rights and Indigenous Education, and Andrew Gold, Employee Services
· All members of Executive Council.
Thank you for your Executive leadership in TDSB.

Sincerely,
Colleen Russell-Rawlins
Associate Director
Equity, Well-Being and School Improvement


